
 

 
Forest Fire Management Victoria (FFMVic) advise that a number of planned burns have been 
scheduled to proceed from Wednesday 28th March 2018 within the Midlands District, when fuel 
moisture and weather conditions are assessed as suitable.  

Following the recent rainfall, these planned burns are being closely monitored and once ignition is 
planned, a follow up notification email will be sent the 24-48hrs in advance of ignition.  

 
 

Refer to the attached map to review the location of each of the planned burns above, including the 
other planned burns that may be ignited throughout Autumn when conditions are suitable.  

The decision to proceed is made on the day of the burn to ensure conditions are suitable.  

To receive up to date notifications on the planned burn program, it is recommended to sign up to the 
Planned Burn Notification System (PBNS). This system displays all FFMVic burns that are intented 
to be carried our in Victoria and shows their status. When you subscribe to the system you can 
customise it to suit your particular notification needs - receiving text messages, emails or both.  

www.delwp.vic.gov.au/pbns

